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MINUTES #9
MINUTES OF THE ABSENTEE MEETING, HELD ON TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2019 AT 10:00 A.M. IN THE BOARD OF ELECTIONS OFFICE.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman. 
The invocation was given by Hazel Robinson, Secretary.
Hilda Pemberton, Member was absent from the meeting.  All others members were present.
The minutes of the previous meetings were read aloud by the director.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by Robinson.  The motion was seconded by Walters.  The motion passed and was unanimous.

The board reviewed the provisional ballots cast in the Special Republican Congressional Primary held on Tuesday, May 14, 2019.    A total of seven (7) provisional ballots were cast.  A motion to approve 5 that were out-of-precinct was made by Brown.  A second to the motion was made by Robinson.  The motion carried and was unanimous.  A motion to disapprove 2 that were cast as incorrect party was made by Robinson.  A second to the motion was made by Walters.  The motion carried and was unanimous.  (Report attached)

The next item on the agenda was to conduct a sample audit count of 2 randomly selected precincts determined by the State Board of Elections.  The first precinct was Wolf Pit #1.  The ballots were removed from the transfer case and a hand-to-eye count was conducted by Nancy Morrison, Rita Melton, Nellie Bennett and Barbara McLaughlin with the board members observing.  The count was compared to the results tape from Election Day and no changes were reported.  The second precinct was Wolf Pit #3.  The ballots were removed from the transfer case and a hand-to-eye count was conducted by Nancy Morrison, Rita Melton, Nellie Bennett and Barbara McLaughlin with the board members observing.  The count was compared to the results tape from Election Day and no changes were reported.  The results of the Sample Audit count were reported to the state through a survey.

With no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Robinson with a second to the motion by Walters.  The meeting was adjourned at 10:46 a.m.
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